
Sally was born and raised in the North-East of Scotland and spent the majority of her working life in 

various roles in an accountancy practice, dealing with numerous types and sizes of businesses. 

She, and her husband David, immigrated to Canada in April 2009, settling in Dysart, Saskatchewan. 

Having again been employed in Accountancy since arriving in Canada, she decided to pursue a slight 

change in Career with the intention of obtaining a more varied and interesting position. 

This led her to the Canadian Bison Association in late October 2019! 

 


